
 

  
  
  
  
  
  

  

    
  
    
31 July  2025   

  
REFERENCE: EWSETA/RFQ/097/2024  -   PROVISION FOR A ONCE - OFF SUPPLY AND   
DELIVERY OF STATIONERY   

  

Dear  Bidder   

  

RE:  CANCELLATION AND RE - ADVERTISEMENT OF RFQ 097/2024  –   PROVISION FOR A ONCE OFF  

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF STATIONERY   

  

  

1.   Your proposal in response to the above  - mentioned Request for Quotation (RFQ)    

bears reference.   

  

2.   EW - SETA has received your Quotation, however the RFQ has been cancelled due to  

Irregularities in the RFQ Process.   

  

3.   For any inquiries, please contact  scmadmin@ewseta.org.za     

  

4.   EW - SETA appreciate the interest you have shown and trust that you will continue to  

participate in the procurement opportunities offered.   

  
  

Yours Sincerely   

  

__________________________________   

Ms Busisiwe Masilela   
SCM Manager    


